
                          Final 06/05/2016 Page 1 of 1 

11 May 2016 – Planning Committee – Additional Representations 
 

Page Site Address Application No. Comment 

27 14 Portland Villas BH2015/04574 Three (3) further letters of objection from the occupiers of 7, 9 & 11 Glebe Villas 
have been received, commenting the following in response to the submitted 
amended plans: 
 

 Second floor balcony would be intrusive and result in overlooking and loss of 
privacy 

 The size and design of the proposed garden room is inappropriate 

 Overshadowing and loss of light caused by the garden room 
 
Officer Response: This issue is considered in the Officer’s report. 
 
 
One (1) letter of support from the occupier of 16 Portland Villas. 
 
Officer Reponse:  No further comment.  
 
 

NB.   Representations received after midday the Friday before the date of the Committee meeting will not be reported (Sub-Committee 
resolution of 23 February 2005). 
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